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Dear Parents and Carers

Welcome to the latest edition of The Whitefield Post, where we celebrate achievements of
our wonderful pupils and share up coming dates and information with you.

There has been lots going on this week including anti-bullying week, odd socks day, Year
4's visits to Cuerden Valley and Children in Need.

YEAR 4 HAD A WONDERFUL TIME WHEN THEY VISTED CUERDEN VALLEY
THIS WEEK TO ENRICH THEIR LEARNING IN GEOGRAPHY AND SCIENCE.
THEY CARRIED OUT A RIVER STUDY OF THE RIVER LOSTOCK AND
STUDIED HABITATS. THEY EVEN PANNED FOR GOLD AND RACED DUCKS!
THANK YOU TO OUR PARENTS AND GRANDPARENT HELPERS.

WE HOPE YOU HAVE DRIED OUT AND WARMED UP!

Girls Football
Last night, our football team competed
in week two of the local competition.
They played five matches: winning 3;
drawing 1; losing 1. It was another
fantastic effort from the whole team in
very tough conditions! We have our last
set of fixtures next week.




Children in Need Bake Sale!

Martha and Fred held a Children in
Need bake sale and raised a
fabulous £129.90.

These cakes look absolutely
delicious and it is wonderful to
see Whitefield pupils going the
extra mile for good causes.

A big well done to our Merit
Winners this week...

RKG - Miles & Blossom
RKH - Ethan & Roman
1SF - CJ & Kieron
1INH - Jarvis
2JK - Skyla Mae
2HW - Georgina
3CG - Ezra & Martha
3NH - Sienna & Harper
4SM - Noah & Skye
4BR - George
5SS - Hamish
5JW - Jacob & Alistair
6LN- Mia & Chloe
6VK - Kobey, Josh & Freddy
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THE CHILDREN ALL LOOKED WONDERFUL in Need

DRESSED UP FOR CHILDREN IN NEED.

SO FAR WE HAVE RAISED OVER

£250.00.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY. A g

WE WILL ANNOUNCE THE FINAL Sum ONCE AT S AE=" HOUSE POINT WINNERS
ALLTHE DONATIONS HAVE BEEN COLLECTED : :

AND WE HAVE FINISHED COUNTING.
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If you have a celebration from outside of school that you would
love to share, please email
newsletter@whitefield-pri.lancs.sch.uk

Please include name, year group and a brief description of the
event. Feel free to include a photo too!




WEEKLY ATTENDANCE AWARDS

ATTENDANCE AT SCHOOL IS CRUCIAL AND WE PLACE GREAT
EMPHASIS ON CHILDREN BEING HERE AND MAKING THE
MOST OF THEIR DAY. AWARDS ARE GIVEN out EVERY WEEK
FOR THE BEST CLASS ATTENDANCE IN SCHOOL

LST PLACE - RKG & 4BR 98.8%
2ND PLACE - 6VK 98.7%
3RD PLACE- 2JK 98.2%

WANTED!
DO YOU HAVE ANY TAUPAULIN SHEETS THAT
YOu NO LONGER NEED?
IF SO WE WOULD LOVE TO TAKE THEM OFF
YOUR HANDS FOR OPAL .
PLEASE DROP THEM OFF At THE OFFICE.

For enquiries please contact us

‘9 https://www.whitefield-pri.lancs.sch.uk/
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admin@whitefield-pri.lancs.sch.uk

CHRISTMAS DINNER DAY
TUESDAY L17TH DECEMBER
A REMINDER THAT ALL REPLIES MUST BE RECIEVED
BY FRIDAY 29TH NOVEMBER

14.11.24 Year 5&6 girls
football at Priory
19.11.24 Year 4 dodgeball
competition at Priory.
Christmas Event dates
have been sent out.
28.11.24 Friends of
Whitefield Winter disco




